
Taylor Community Council – Minutes 10/11/2017 
 

Rachelle opened the meeting.  Minutes from September were read and approved. 

We reviewed the current school policies and programs.  We don’t feel that there 

needs to be any changes at this point in the year.  Things are running smoothly. 

Principal’s Report:  We spent our Trustlands funds as planned, and we love the 

value that our money gives us through our Aides.  Having teachers help students 

in small groups makes all the difference.  Mrs. Crook really endorses that we 

continue this funding. 

PTA Report:  No PTA representative was able to be with us this day. 

Student Report:  The student council is just getting started.  We are a little bit 

behind because we just hired our SEM teacher. 

New Business:  Mrs. Schick gave an update on our technology, and how the 

Trustlands funds have been used to purchase creation apps for the iPads.  

Creation apps allow the students to “show what they know” in a digital format 

that can be easily shared. 

We discussed school security issues.  The district is planning on giving us a secure 

vestibule area.  We are getting more security cameras installed. 

Remember the CC training at Farmington Jr. High:  6-8 PM 

Nikki motioned that we adjourn.  Chad seconded the motion.  Adjourned at 2:40 

PM 

 


